
-----Original Message----- 
From: Justin.Martin@essentialenergy.com.au [ 
mailto:Justin.Martin@essentialenergy.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 October 2013 2:39 PM 
To: Chris Dickson 
Subject: ACT: Rocky Hills EIS feedback 
 
 
Hi Chris. 
As discussed the EIS is in general accurate for the description of works 
that will be undertaken by Essential Energy; however, the reference to 'low 
voltage' is in error. 
Low voltage refers to powerlines under 1000 volts and as such the 11kV and 
33kV network that will tie into the proposed substation is still high 
voltage. 
Can you please ensure in the response to the EIS that is provided to the 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure after feedback is received  that 
this is corrected to avoid confusion when we conduct our assessments and 
works. 
I have noted it mentioned in section 2.1.2 and 4.15.2.2 but have not 
checked the entire document. 
Are you also sure that you are connecting to us with an 11kV connection? I 
would expect for a mine site that it would be 33kV and as such this will 
need to be clarified (and the pole heights discussed at the bottom of 
4.15.2.2 would also not be correct) 
When I questioned this with Darrell Groth he said he believed you are 
connecting with a 33kV connection as well. 
 
If you could please respond to these comments via email Chris, for our 
records. 
 
Regards, 
 
Justin Martin – Senior Environmental Engineer - Essential Energy 
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